
Applications  open  for  new
Scottish  junior  sea  fishing
chief

Scotland’s sea fishing bosses are
looking  for  a  new  junior  shore
angling team manager after Lindsay
Wilson and Douglas Barclay decided
to step down.
Mike Horn, president of the Scottish Federation of Sea Anglers
(SFSA), praised the duo for their contribution and said: “For
the many years, they have managed the junior team and looked
after our young anglers.

“Lindsay and Douglas have done everything from collecting the
juniors for practice sessions, coaching, arranging mini buses
for the Home Nations and, especially, fund raising which has
been never ending. They are a hard act for anyone to follow.

“So,  the  role  of  junior  manager,  applicants  will  have  to
demonstrate a willingness to work with under-16’s and the
position requires a commitment to train as a qualified coach
and then attend the ongoing CPD as required. This is essential
to cover child protection, equity and equality.”

Applicants  will  need  to  demonstrate  the  angling
ability/experience  required  to  coach  at  this  level  and
understand that the role is a lot more than just fishing, with
involvement  in  selection,  development,  procedures  and
guidance.  Fundraising  is  critical  as  is  interaction  with
parents around travel and health.
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Applications should be made in writing to SFSA, 5 Viewforth
Gardens. Kirkcaldy. Fife. KY1 3DG. 

PICTURE:  Fishing  on  Kirkcaldy  Beach  during  the  Iain  Reid
Memorial Match. Picture Nigel Duncan

FOCUS: Mike Horn fishing on Kirkcaldy Beach during a match.
Picture Nigel Duncan


